Chairman Warren Stolp called the meeting of the Town of Nashwauk to order on Monday, December 8, 2014 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall Members present: Warren Stolp, Jeffrey Ekholm and Karine Woodman. Members absent: Larry Laakso and Amber Goss.
A motion was made by Stolp and seconded by Ekholm to approve the Treasurer’s report as read. Total receipts were $1,206.14. Total disbursements $24,239.35. Total ending balance for the month was $732,071.28. Motion carried unanimously.
A motion made by Ekholm seconded by Stolp to approve the clerk’s minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried unanimously. 
A motion made by Ekholm and seconded by Stolp to approve and pay all claims presented to the board for payment. Motion carried unanimously.
OLD BUSINESS:
1. Carissa McIIwain was absent to discuss the Greenway Recreation Board, therefore no report was given.

2. Brian Ekholm gave an update regarding the Town Hall Committee. Still looking at financial packages and have an upcoming meeting with Essar and US Steel. They are also meeting with American Bank.   

3. A discussion was held regarding hiring rink attendants. There were two applicants. 
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to hire Meg Justison and Aaron Carroll with a wage of $8.00 per hour. Motion carried unanimously.

4. No other old business was brought forward for discussion.
NEW BUSINESS
1. Whitney Ridlon from IRRRB attended the meeting to present information on a comprehensive plan for the township. She discussed the IRRRB Comp Plan grant program. She also mentioned IRRRB doesn’t fund community centers. She will check to see if Itasca County’s plan will work for this project. 

2. A discussion was held regarding needing to update the AutoCad program, which is used for the cemetery mapping. 
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to approve the purchase of the AutoCad LT program up to $1500.00 on the township credit card. Motion carried unanimously.
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3. Requests for donations were received. No donation was made for the Greenway Recreational Ice Fishing Tournament.
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to donate to the NK H.S. All night grad party in the amount of $200.00. Motion carried unanimously.

4. Correspondence 
a. ICTA meeting minutes
b. Greenway Rec Board meeting minutes
c. LMC coverage changes
d. MN Association of Township statement of financials
e. MN Pollution Control Fund Loan Program

5. Stolp asked Hipsag about the tractor status. Hipsag said he will continue to work on it.

With no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Stolp and seconded by Ekholm to adjourn at 7:43 PM. Motion carried unanimously. 
The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall. 
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